
 

 

ROAD CLOSED 

510TH ST FROM N EVERGREEN DRIVE TO STATE HWY 25 

WILL BE CLOSED TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY AUGUST 19 & 20, 2025 

FOR WATER MAIN CONSTRUCTION AND CULVERT WORK. 

! ! ! ! ROAD CLOSED! ! ! ! 
510TH ST FROM N EVERGREEN DRIVE TO STATE HWY 25 

WILL BE CLOSED FOR WATER MAIN AND CULVERT WORK  

TUESDAY AUGUST 19, 2025, AND WEDNESDAY  

AUGUST 20, 2025. 
***DURING THIS CONSTRUCTION THERE MAY BE A DISRUPTION OF WATER SERVICE FOR A  

SHORT PERIOD OF TIME AND DISCOLORATION OF THE WATER IN THE WATER SYSTEM.  

THERE IS A POSSIBLILTY OF RESIDUAL CHLORINE IN THE SYSTEM FROM DISINFECTION AND 
TESTING OF THE NEW CONSTRUCTION WE ARE SORRY FOR ANY INCONVIENENCE THIS  

MAY CAUSE. *** 

Village of Wheeler Public Works Department 


